
 

 
 
 
WOODLEA CAMPUS  
 
 
18 July 2021 at 7.30pm 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Confirmation has been received from DHHS that Woodlea student household members are no 
longer required to isolate. Students are to remain in isolation until further notice. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


